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SEF SEPTA 2023-2024 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

What is SEPTA? SEPTA is a PTA unit focused on advocating for, and supporting the needs of, families of children 

who receive special education support services with an IEP, 504 plan or related services. SEF SEPTA is the Special 

Education PTA for Sewanhaka, Elmont, Floral Park-Bellerose, Franklin Square, and New Hyde Park-Garden City 

Park school districts. 

Membership in SEF SEPTA is not restricted to those in special education programs or receiving special services. It 

is open to any interested parent, student, teacher or administrator. SEPTA has regular meetings, with speakers 

that run lectures or workshops on pressing issues, such as ever-changing federal and state legislation. 

Why join SEF SEPTA? 

• To have a powerful voice in your child’s education. 

• To connect with, support, and share tips and ideas with each other. 

• To learn about topics of interest relevant to educating our children. 

2021-2022 Meeting Dates: 

October 4 ▪ November 15 ▪ January 31 ▪ March 20 ▪ May 15 ▪ Awards Ceremony June 5  
(Some meetings will be virtual, others in-person. Check our website or Facebook page for links.) 

 

Membership is now 100% online!  

Go to our NYS PTA membership site at: https://nyspta-nhpmhs.memberhub.com 

Annual dues are $13 per person.  
 
Have a smartphone? Hold your camera over the below QR code and follow the link to join!  
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